
Good day members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 

 

My name is Cionda Holter, I reside in District 3. I am asking that you render a do pass on HB 1522. 

Women/girls have the right to use facilities that are for biological women only. Women should not have 

to be made to feel vulnerable in a locker room or bathroom facility by allowing biological men to share 

that facility with them.  

Since the dawn of time we have operated under the truth that there are two genders, male and female. 

It is only in recent history that women have begun to receive the same rights as men. To not protect 

women with the basic right of using their own facilities will set us back hundreds of years. Who is held 

responsible for the risk to be taken when women are assaulted and or young girls are harmed for making 

them share the same facilities as biological men? 

 

I urge you to render a do pass on HB1522. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Cionda Holter 

District 3 


